
November 2014

Dear Search Committee:

Please find my application for the position of NBER Productivity, Innovation and Entrepreneurship

Program Post-Doctoral Fellowships (Entrepreneurship) at National Bureau of Economic Research,

Inc. as advertised in the Job Openings for Economists. It contains the following materials:

1. Curriculum Vitae

2. Job market paper entitled “Why Form Business Partnerships?”

3. Research statement

I will be attending the 2015 Allied Social Science Associations meetings in Boston, MA. I am

available for interviews on all days of the meetings.

If you should encounter any problem with the letters of reference, please contact the department’s

Graduate Administrator, Sonya Woolley (woolley@wustl.edu).

For any other inquires or for additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me via email

(lee.jungho@wustl.edu) or by cell phone (314-443-7908).

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jungho Lee

Ph.D. Candidate in Economics
Washington University in St. Louis


